BHARATIYA VIDYA BHAVAN'S MEHTA VIDYALAYA
KASTURBA GANDHI MARG NEW DELHI 110001

BVBMV/2023/WINTERVAC/CIR/359 27" December 2023

Dear Parent,

This is to inform that school will remain closed from Monday 1%

January 2024 to
Friday 5" January 2024 on account of winter vacation.

School will reopen on Monday 8" January 2024 with normal school timings.

Wishing you all a very Happy and Prosperous New Year,
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Offg. Principal
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